

COMPTROLLER OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK 1 CENTRE STREET NEW YORK, NY 10007-2341 (212) 669-3500

JOHN C. LIU COMPTROLLER

July 2, 2010

Muktadhara Foundation, Inc. 39-25 65th Street, 2E Woodside, NY 11377

Dear Friends:

It is my pleasure to extend greetings to all attending Muktadhara Foundation, Inc.'s International Bangla Festival.

Throughout the years, Muktadhara Foundation, Inc. has done great work to promote Bengali traditions and enrich our communities. Its commitment and dedicated service has spurred valuable cultural growth, and the International Bangla Festival is a case-in-point.

Once again, thank you to Muktadhara Foundation for your tremendous contributions to the City of New York. Please accept my best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,

John C. Liu